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Dear Junior Leader: 

Welcome back to the American Private Enterprise System Program. We hope that each one of you 

enjoys your new role in the program at the local level and we look forward to seeing many of you next 

June at the American Private Enterprise System Youth Seminar, where there will be opportunities to 

compete for scholarships.  As a Junior Leader, the Program Leader and Youth scholars will rely on your 

experience as we seek to make this an enjoyable and rewarding experience.  

As you prepare for the next stage of your life, the leadership gained and lessons learned throughout 

your participation in this program will continue to develop you as community and business leader for 

tomorrow.   

Have a good program and we look forward to seeing you in June. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Kendriana Price 

State Coordinator 


